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Sujendra Mishra, AIA 
AIA CA Secretary/Treasurer  
AIA California  
1931 H Street 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
 
 
Dear Suj, 
 
On behalf of CA CACE – the California Council of Architectural Component Executives – please accept 
our support of Kristine Hammond, Executive Director, AIA Long Beach / South Bay, as Vice President 
representing California CACE to the AIA California Board of Directors. Her experience as an association 
management professional, coupled with her knowledge of the needs of local components, and passion 
for policies that support excellence in the built environment, makes Kristine an excellent candidate for 
this position. 
 
Like many us, Kristine wears multiple hats in her role at her local component including overseeing the 
work of the Board of Directors, handling all communications of the chapter, membership recruitment 
and retention, programming, bookkeeping, and website management, and so much more. 
 
Kristine has initiated several significant programs in support of the profession which impact the 
surrounding region. Through her tenure with AIA, she has quickly become widely respected by our 
colleagues, nationally, and is an active participant on AIA Committees and Task Forces. She is a strong 
advocate for local components and creating pathways to share best practices and information. 
 
Kristine’s desire to serve members and as an advocate for the value of design, has been clearly 
articulated and demonstrates her commitment to the AIA. We are pleased to have her represent issues 
facing AIA components in our state and wholeheartedly support her candidacy as Vice President of 
California CACE.  
  
 
Regards,  
 
AIA California CACE   

Nomination Letter 
for Kristine Hammond




